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Date: 1 March 2017 
When calling please ask for: Paul O’Neil (Tel No. 0141 577 3011) 
e-mail:- paul.o’neil@eastrenfrewshire.gov.uk 
 
 
TO: Councillors K Hay (Chair), B Cunningham (Vice Chair), A Carmichael, B Grant,  

G McCaskill, S Miller and P O’Kane. 
 
 
PLANNING APPLICATIONS COMMITTEE 
 
I wish to confirm that it has been agreed to cancel the meeting of the Planning Applications 
Committee scheduled to take place on Wednesday, 15 March 2017 at 2.00pm. 
 
The next meeting of the committee will take place on 12 April 2017, an agenda for which will be 
issued in due course. 
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This document can be explained to you in other languages and can be provided in 

alternative formats such as large print and Braille. For further information, please 

contact Customer First on 0141 577 3001 or email 

customerservices@eastrenfrewshire.gov.uk 
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